08/19/2020

Town of Ossining — Planning Board
101 Route 9A, PO Box 1166
Ossining, NY 10562

Re: 178 Cedar Lane, Ossining, NY 10562

To Whom It Concerns,

This is to confirm that I, Keith Broome, am the owner of the above referenced property and I
authorize this Site Plan Submission to the Planning Board of Ossining for your review and
Approval.

I can be reached at 914-512-6067 if you have any questions.

Sincerely Yours,

Ul Bpen—e

Keith Broome




